

Laboratory Technical Bulletin

Date: September 14, 2015

Effective Date: September 14, 2015

Title: Special Request for Performing Laboratory

Test: N/A

Explanation of change:

- Request to use a specific laboratory can only be honored after provider consultation with and approval by a CMC pathologist.
- Any testing that can be performed at the CMC Lab will be performed at CMC.
- If a test needs to sent to a reference lab, it will be referred to Mayo Medical Laboratories (MML)
- To determine where testing will be performed, please go to the CMC Lab online test catalog at:

cayugamedlab.testcatalog.org

- CMC pathologists are available at 607-274-4474
 - o Dan Sudilovsky, MD
 - o Beth Plocharczyk, MD

20212	Date	9/16/15	¥
Dr. Daniel Sudilovsky, Laboratory Medical Director			
Tom Buran	Date	9-16-15	
Toni Burger, Laboratory Administrative Director			